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Learn How to Manage Marketplace Emails
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 08/28/2017 12:58 PM EDT

Update Your Email Preferences

The Marketplace strives to keep agents and brokers like you updated on
the most valuable information relating to enrollment, registration and
training, and more. We’ve listened to the feedback you provided, and we’re
making some updates.
 
To help you stay informed, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
(CMS) is making it easier for you to manage how you receive emails from
the Marketplace by updating your Subscriber Preferences.
 
One way to do so is by electing to receive fewer emails. By making this
selection, you’ll only receive the most important Marketplace
announcements each day. You’ll still get a recap of all the emails sent
throughout the week in a “Weekly Digest” each Friday. To get started:

1. Log in to the Subscriber Preferences webpage using the email
address at which you receive emails from CMS and your password, if
you’ve set one up.

2. Select the Email Frequency tab.
3. Next to Send Me Fewer Emails, select the Yes radio button.
4. Select the Save button.
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This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and
distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you
signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can update your preferences, receive
fewer emails or pause emails until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our 1-click unsubscribe to
stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact
support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

You can change your preferences at any time by following these same steps
and changing your selection.
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